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This is to notify providers and certain individuals enrolled in MassHealth and 
Commonwealth Care Plan 1 about the expanded availability of Health Safety Net dental 
services on Nantucket and Martha’s Vineyard.   
 
In addition to dental services provided to Low Income Patients otherwise eligible for 
Health Safety Net – Primary and Health Safety Net – Secondary, the Division will permit 
hospitals located on Nantucket or Martha’s Vineyard to bill the Health Safety Net for 
Adult Dental Services as defined in 114.6 CMR 13.02 for certain MassHealth and 
Commonwealth Care members.  
 
Hospitals located on Nantucket or Martha’s Vineyard may bill the Health Safety Net for 
Adult Dental Services provided to MassHealth members ages 21 and older, including 
individuals covered by MassHealth Standard, MassHealth Basic, MassHealth Essential, 
MassHealth CommonHealth, MassHealth Family Assistance/Direct Coverage who are 
not developmentally disabled, and to Commonwealth Care members enrolled in Plan 
Type 1.  
 
Health Care Finance and Policy or viewed at the Division’s website at 
www.mass.gov\dhcfp\regulations. 

 


